
From: Thalia Waite  
Sent: March 18, 2025 12:50 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: Hamilton Bike Share  
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Hi there, 
 
My name is Thalia and I am a student at McMaster University. I am an avid user of the 
bike share program. It is critical to my undergrad experience in getting me to classes on 
time where the busses fail.  
Please continue funding the bike share program!  
 
Best, 
Thalia  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

	From: Thalia Waite  Sent: March 18, 2025 12:50 PM To: clerk@hamilton.ca
	Subject: Hamilton Bike Share

